Docket No. 50-34]1

Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia

Senior Vice President - Nuclsar
Operations

Detroit Edison Company

6400 North Dixie Highway

Newport, Michigan 48166

Dear Mr. Sylvia:

SUBJECT: FERMI-2 - WITHORAWAL OF AN AMENDMENT REQUEST REGARDING REVISION
AND RELOCATION OF FIRE PROTECTION REQUIREMENTS (TAC NO. 71233)

By letter dated November 15, 1988, (NRC-88-0245), you applied for an amendment
to the Fermi-2 Operating License, No. NPF-43,
revised License Condition 2.C.9 and remove the facility technical specifications
pertaining to fire protection. However, your staff subsequently informed the

NRC during a telephone conference that the amendment application contained some
inaccuracies and that the amendment is no longer requested.
proposed change is considered to be withdrawn,
correct, please notify the NRC of your intended actions within 10 days of

receipt of this letter.

We have prepared a proposed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for Amendment
to Facility Operating License. Unless you notify us that we are incorrect
within 10 days of receipt of this letter, we will file the notice with the
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Sincerely,

Original $ignad By

Patricia L. Eng, Project Manager

Project Directorate I11I-1

Division of Reactor Projects - 111
IV, V and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Mi. B. Ralph Sylvia

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Operations

Detroit Edison Company

6400 North Dixie Highway

Newport, Michigan 48166

Dear Mr. Sylvia:

SUBJECT: FERMI-2 ~ WITHDRAWAL OF AN AMENDMENT REQUEST REGARDING REVISION
AND RELOCATION OF FIRC PROTECTION REQUIREMENTS (TAC NO. 71233)

By letter dated November 15, 1988, (NRC-88-0245), you applied for an amendment
to the Fermi-2 Operating License, No. NPF-43. Tne proposed change would have
revised | icense Condition 2.C.9 and remove the facility ter'.nical specifications
pertainiig to fire protection. However, your staff subsequently informed the
NRC during a telephone conference that the amendment applicztion contained some
inaccur cies and that the amendment is no longer requested. Therefore, your
propose i change is considered to be withdrawn. If this information is not
correct, please notify the NRC of your intended actions within 10 days of
receipt of this letter.

we have prepared a proposed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for Amendment
te Facility Operating License. Unless you noti.y us that we are incorrect
within 10 days of receipt of this letter, we will file the notice with the
Office of the Federal Register for publication.

Sinc

Patricia L. Eng, Project Manager

Project Directorate II1-1

Division of Reactor Projects - 11l
IV, V and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc:
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Fr, B. Ralph Sylvia
Detroit Edison Company

cc:

John Flynn, Esq.

Senfor Attorney

Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Nuclesr Facilities and Environmental
Monitoring Section Office

Division of Radiological Health

P. 0. Box 3019%

Leansing, Michigan 48909

Mr. Welt Rogers

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspector's Office

6450 W, Dixie Highwa

Newport, Michigan 4‘166

Monroe County Office of Civil
Preparedness

965 South Raisinville

Monroe, Michigan 48161

Regioral Administrator, Region 111
V.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
795 Roosevelt Roud

Glen ENlyn, 1MNinois 60137

Ms. Lynne Goodman
Supervisor - Licensing
Petroit Edison Company
Fermi Unit 2

€400 North Dixie Highway
hewport, Michigan 48166

Fermi-2 Facility



